
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc.
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101

January 14, 2003

RE:  Quanta Computer Inc.

FCC ID: HFSWM3B2100 

After a review of the submitted information, I have a few comments on the above referenced Application.

1) The responsible party located on the DoC information sheet must be located within the U.S.  Please provide a
corrected copy of the DoC statement that references a U.S. based responsible party, or if this is yet to be
determined, then fill in with "U.S. based responsible party yet to be determined".

2) Please provide photograph or drawing showing placement of the FCC label on the device.
3) The users manual references 802.11a and 802.11b networks, while this adapter only functions on 802.11b as

given in the application.  Please explain and/or modify the manual as necessary.
4) The users manual should also explain to the OEM manufacturer that the DO NOT provide any information to the

end user regarding how to install or remove the device.

Timothy R. Johnson
Examining Engineer

Direct Phone:  404-414-8071
mailto:  tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced application.  Failure to
provide the requested information may result in application termination. Correspondence should be considered part of the
permanent submission and may be viewed from the Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.

Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, please note that partial
responses increase processing time and should not be submitted.

Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender.


